
AVS PTA Meeting Note 
 
Attendees: 

● Jillian Lee 
● Cindy Khuler 
● Carrie Peabody 
● Sandi Leclair 
● Sarah Galler 
● Allan Villeneuve 
● Amy Lachance 
● Mindy Bedard 
● Holly McDonald 
● Christina Larochelle 
● Mrs. O’Neil 

 
PTA Social​ - Sandi Leclar 

● Got a lot of volunteers together and we were able to fill lots of positions 
● Next one will have at Auburn Tavern ~ in May 
● Great way to share who PTA is and what we do 
● Need fresh ideas 

 
Principal Update 

● We will be doing school renovation soon!! 
 
School Board ​- Allan Villeneuve 

● Working on logistics  
○ Moving portables, walkways, plumbing, electrical 
○ Road around the cemetery so that no construction vehicles interfere with school 
○ Planning is in the works 
○ Will work options for summer programs 
○ 1600 in Auburn voters came out 
○ Asked about PTA storage unit - to see if it’s something that could be worked into 

the plans 
 
Upcoming Events 

● Bingo Night Thursday March 22 
○ Starts at 6:30, doors open at 6:00 

● Drama program - King Arthur’s Quest - Even Grades 
○ Practice starts Monday March 26th 

● Color Run - Christina Larochelle 
○ Too tight to get fit this in before spring sports and snow is making it challenging 



○ We have a chair for next year 
○ We may have joint event with another town, more volunteers and each would 

have their own fundraising 
● Book Fair - will have another one at Barnes and Noble - Saturday this spring. 

○ Easy to run with B & N 
○ We raised >$1,000 in B&N gift cards for 4 hours of work 
○ We used those for Read Across America and books from teacher’s wishlist 

● Summer Camp - Jen Anderson and Carrie Peabody are co-chairs 
○ 54 kids signed up across all camps 
○ School will meet Thursday to assign classrooms that are not associated with 

classroom. 
■ Fine tuning of those plans will be evolving 

Positions Filled​ (Sorry!  I just did names as best I could phonetically!) 
● Monster Mash - Wendy Guillette, Christine Ducharme and Amy JoHanna 
● Box Tops - Mellisa Camick 
● Volunteer Coordinator - Amy Lachance & Sandi Leclair 
● Color Run - Christina Larochelle 
● Summer Camps - will need a co-chair 
● President is open 
● Book Fair 

 
Garden Club Update​ - Jocelyn  

● Renovations will disrupt the Garden (it will be gone) 
● We’ll need to set aside some money to redo this somewhere 
● Approached by student doing a composting program 

 
Treasurer Report​ - Holly McDonald 

● 2 Payments that recently made 
○ Project Safeguard (7th Grade Field Trip) - Ed Gerety speaker  
○ Storage Unit paid through August - Londonderry Self Storage 10x20 

● Summer camp checks have started coming in 
● Tom Thalen - did a bullying talk  

○ Older students resonated with 



 


